
               

Hardwick Green Primary Academy 

Tithe Barn Road, Stockton-on-Tees, TS19 8WF 

Tel: 01642 677968  

Website: www.hardwickgreenacademy.org 

Principal: Mr C. Story 

Deputy Principal: Mr J. Adams 

Assistant Principal: Miss M. Carr  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I hope you have had a fantastic holiday. It has been great to see children back at school this past week, eager and ready to learn.  

 

Thank you for bearing with us during our IT issues! These were global issues with the systems we, and thousands of other schools, use 

and have now been largely addressed. As a reminder, please use MCAS for any direct communication with teachers or other staff 

members. Class Dojo will still be used for general, whole class / school messages and is the place you can see you child’s behaviour 

points. If you need help setting up MCAS, please phone the school office on 01642 677968 and they will be able to help you.   

 

I have attached a letter with key dates on for the year. They are also available on our website on the events page here: https://hardwick-

green-academy.schudio.com/events and also on our calendar page here: https://hardwick-green-academy.schudio.com/calendar  

 

 

 

 

If you click on ‘Subscribe to Calendar’ on the calendar page of the website, all of the events will be available in your mobile phone 

calendar for you. 

 

Clubs will be starting next week, and a letter about them will be coming in the next day or so. Look out for a full September newsletter 

coming soon too. In the meantime, please give us a message if you need anything and check our school Instagram to see all the 

fabulous things going on in school.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Chris Story 

Principal @hardwickgreenpa 
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